
The end of term is finally upon us and the children are definitely ready for some relaxation and downtime. All of our
children have worked incredibly hard and deserve a well earned break. This week they have enjoyed parties, shows,
the panto and the school fair and we still have our final Christmas assembly before we say goodbye at 12pm today. 

Today we say goodbye to two of our longstanding members of staff, Jackie Thomas ( TA in Orange unit) and Mercedes
Gamble (MSA). A huge thank you to both of them for all of the care and support they have given to the children over
the years. As they move on to pastures new, we know they will take with them many great memories of Park Grove.

We hope all of our families have a wonderful and joyful Christmas holiday and get to spend some quality time
together and we wish you all a very Happy New Year!! We will see you all on 3rd January. 

A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Friday 16th December – School finishes for Christmas (12pm finish)
Tuesday 3rd January - School opens for spring term
Thursday 5th January - Young Voices concert
Tuesday 10th January - Year 6 assessment meeting (5pm in Magenta class)
Monday 16th January - Last swimming session for Magenta class
Monday 23rd January - Indigo class swimming sessions begin
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We have been learning about Road Safety this term in PSHE and assemblies
throughout school and our Year 3 and 4 completed pedestrian training. Road safety is
especially important for our children as we live near some busy road and there is no
pedestrian crossing on Huntington Road near school. To improve safety on school
trips PTA have kindly invested in High Viz jackets for all our children. Here are our little
ones on the way to the Theatre. Thank you PTA!


